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Please be advised that I support the labeling of consumer products to
disclose the true content, in particular not to have palm oil
disguised as "vegetable o0il". Moreover, I fully support the option of
labeling "orangutan friendly" products.

It is vital that the Australian Government back this initiative to
protect biodiversity and the health of consumers.

Regards
Zahli Spurling





